
AUGUST 9 IS CENSUS NIGHT.

OUR MOMENT TO  
PAUSE AND MAKE  
A DIFFERENCE.
Everyone in Australia must complete the Census – even if you  
are not staying at home or are an international visitor.

Census field staff are permitted by law to enter secure  
apartment buildings and may leave Census materials under 
apartment doors or in letterboxes. 

After Census night, field staff will visit households that have  
not completed the Census – they can be identified by their  
official Australian Bureau of Statistics identification card  
and yellow satchel.

Need help?
If you haven’t received your Census materials by August 9,  
please call 1300 214 531.

Get online on August 9.

#MyCensus
Share your #MyCensus moment. See the T&Cs at mycensus.abs.gov.au/terms


